
I am not a riverfront landowner, and I am not against boating and great activities on the willamette river. I love wakeboarding and my 
brother in law has a boat that would fall under the 4000 lb limit. There really is no reason to use a heavier boat if studies have shown 
the damage to shorelines is real. If there isn't enough evidence in the Newberg pool, please look elsewhere across the country at 
similar size rivers with similar weight limits.  Please support this bill which would ensure a healthy river system for generations to 
come, a treasure for all of us. 


